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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, February 9, 2010 
CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at 7:45 by Sarah Najarro, SYSL First Vice-President  

 

ROLL CALL:    All present. River Park hosted and introduced the board members present. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Land Park, seconded by Woodland. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

None. 

 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

Steve Martinez reported that the 2010 clinics are posted on the SYSL website. There will be an “F” course in 

April in Woodland, An “E” course hosted by OLG in April, another “F” course in May in Greenhaven, and an 

“E/D” course in Land Park in June. There will be a “Pre F” clinic for Club Head Coaches in late June or early 

July to give out information to bring back to their coaches. There will be a “D” course in Morgan Hill. It will 

cost $700 per coach and is a two-weekend course. SYSL will refund up to $200 per coach after proof of 

completion of the course. Prior approval needed. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

The Referee of the Year presentation will be next month at the AGM. The previously announced Mandatory 

inservices for current referees has been put on hold. For SYSL referees though, it is highly recommended. Ed 

still wants a list of referees from each club (see last months minutes).  

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Hope passed out the January report. 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

There won’t be training for club registrars until the end of March. Association and State Cup for the older age 

groups are coming, starting in mid-March. 

 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

SYSL will host the next meeting, the AGM in Woodland.  First Vice, Treasurer, and Secretary are the positions  

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

Affiliation Papers need to be to Marlene by March 1. 

 

 

 



COMMITTEE REPORT: 

We haven’t heard back about the CYSA Comp proposal. Metro will be run as it was last year. It will cost $30 

per team. There was a discussion about the possible benefits of the CYSA proposal and Spring Playing League. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Discussion about a possible U-8 seeding tournament. The consensus seemed to be to do it in house. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Sac United is starting up a Fall Rec League.  

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

Thanks to River Park for hosting and providing food and drinks. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn by Land Park. Seconded by Southgate. Meeting adjourned at 9:14. 

 

NEXT MEETING:      Host Club: SYSL    Location: Woodland Community Center  
See SYSL website for map and directions. 


